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It is recommended that drinking water wells be 

tested at least once a year for bacteria and nitrates, 

both of which can have adverse health effects. The 

Ottawa Conservation District is offering a free 

screening of drinking water samples for nitrates on 
June 22, 2018 from 10 AM to 2 PM, at the Polkton 

Township Hall. The screening is sponsored by the 

Michigan Agriculture Environmental Assurance 

Program (MAEAP) and is open to everyone who 

uses a personal well for drinking water. 

Bring your water samples to the
Polkton Township Hall at: 

on Friday, June 22 
between 10AM and 2PM 

Well Water 
Screening

6900 W. ARTHUR ST, 
COOPERSVILLE, MI 49404

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
AND WATER SAMPLING 

PROCEDURES, VISIT  
 
 

OR CALL THE CONSERVATION 
DISTRICT AT 

 

OTTAWACD.ORG/WELL_WATER.HTML

616-842-5852 x5


